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Community News
Greg Kennamore -  Vice Chair
Greg Kennamore is a Mechanical Engineering Graduate of Tuskegee University.  He originally moved to the Houston area to work in the Oil Industry. 

He is a local area business owner and has a personal interest in the quality of life in our community as the owner of several townhomes.   

He originally joined the Board with the goal of helping to restore the condition of buildings and amenities in the community because Briargate Townhomes had deteriorated financially and physically.  
Greg was instrumental in terminating the contract of Austin Properties who was managing the property at the time and in acquiring the services of Creative Management Company.
Some of the major projects he has been involved in and managed over the past few years include replacing all building roofs, painting and rehabbing of all townhomes, resurfacing the swimming pools, installing  the fence around the property and building the Guardhouse.

One major goal Greg has is to get the community into a strong financial position which is needed to pay for the equipment and services required to maintain the physical condition of the property and improve the market value of homes in our community.  
Other projects he is currently working on include additional security measures for residents, a camera system for common areas, upgrading landscaping, additional parking areas and replacing carports.
Community MVP

Edwina Culpepper

Another community resident has joined the ranks of those who will help “Make a Difference” in our community.  Edwina Culpepper has volunteered to serve as Chair of the Community Event Committee.  

She is a long time resident of Briargate Townhomes and wants to help coordinate activities of that will be of interest to all residents including children and seniors.

Some of her ideas include a Book of the Month Club, Walking Group, Water Aerobics, Health Awareness and community oriented projects.
Community Updates 

Annual Meeting

The BTHOA Annual Homeowners Meeting will be held in November.  See October Newsletter for date.
Stolen Water Meters

Please be advised that residents who unlawfully remove, tamper with or use stolen water meters will be prosecuted.
Water Bill Increase

Please note that water bills have risen as a result of the recent 30% increase by The City of Houston for water service provided.

Important Reminders
National Night Out is celebrated nationwide across America as an opportunity to “Join Together in Taking a United Stand Against Crime.”  The 27th Annual National Night Out will be celebrated in Texas this year on Oct 5th.     

BTHOA encourages all residents to participate and remember to  “Turn on your Lights, Put on a Smile  and Meet Your Neighbor”. 
Community Volunteers Needed
Please call Creative Management at 713-772-4420 if you are interested in the following.
BTHOA Newsletter – Volunteers needed to publish BTHOA Community Monthly Newsletter.  

Block Captains to coordinate block meetings, help organize community events and facilitate activities focused on community improvement. 

Citizen Patrol (HPD Sponsored)
Volunteers to establish and train for Community Crime Prevention Program. You must be a Resident, 18 years of age, have a valid driver’s license and be able to pass a detailed background check.

Community Event Committee  needs volunteers to help plan fun things to do for the young and old school folks too. 






